JAMES A. BOHL JR.
Alderman, 5th District

Janmary 4, 2010
;"‘?@;3 President Brian G. Dunn
5\5 GO Airport Connection Milwaukee
: 5140 South 3™ Street

Milwaukee, W1 53207

RE: Shuttle Services in Milwankee
Dear President Dunn:

As Chairman of the Milwaukee Common Council’s Licenses Committee
and the city Taxicab Review Board, it has been brought to my attention in
recent meetings that some of your shuttle vehicles in Milwaukee may be
in violation of the city ordinance pertaining to the shuttle services.
According to section 100-3-8-23 of the code, the city defines a shuttle
vehicle to be a privately owned vehicle engaged in either a:

‘ . a. Shared ride service for hire on a fixed route and fixed schedule
to and from predetermined locations; or

b. Group travel service for hire on a prereserved basis only,
provided that the vehicle has a passenger-carrying capacity of 11 or more
persons, excluding the driver.

Moreover, section 100-50-2b of the code specifies that “shuttle vehicles
authorized by Milwaukee County to provide in-county shuttle service for
General Mitchell International Airport under s. 4.05(4), Milwaukee
county code.”

I am writing to inform you that if shuttle services are to be provided
outside of General Mitchell airport transportation, your business must
obtain a license from the city to operate. I am asking that you please
review your business practices in light of this matter, and take all steps to
ensure compliances with ¢ity ordinance.
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This letter is being copied to Chief of Police Edward Flynn and Police Sergeant Paul
MacGillis, who will be asked to support the enforcement the city ordinances.

I appreciate your compliance. If you have any questions regarding this matter please feel
freeé to contact me at 286-3870.

Sincerely,

James A. Bohl
Alderman, 5™ District

CC:  Chief Edward Flynn
Police Sergeant Paul MacGillis



